
 

Circular no 234    Online Safety Training and Induction                     04.03.2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Our Own English High School Family! 

We want to reassure you that we are ready for your children. We have them! We’ve chosen 
them!  We’re ready for them! 

In view of providing a safe and secure learning environment, we would like your children to 
understand a few safety procedures and routines. 

We are pleased to invite you and your ward to the Virtual Online Safety Training and 
Induction on Saturday, 6th March 2021 at 6:30 p.m.  

Agenda: Online Safety, Acceptable Use Policy, Expectation of Acceptable Use, Digital 
Citizenship 

Link for the Online Safety Training and Induction: 

https://go.ourown.school/osti 

After the Training programme we request parents to share their valuable opinion and 
feedback through the link: 

https://go.ourown.school/ostifeedbackform 

We encourage parents to volunteer and get involved in all school activities, programmes and 
initiatives.  

With kind regards, 

Saleema Mahmoodi                                                                                   

Principal 

https://go.ourown.school/osti
https://go.ourown.school/ostifeedbackform

